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Hello Everyone,

Words don't seem adequate but just wanted to say Thank You for your support of our recent
Fundraising Experience. Through your generous support we were able to raise over $30,000.00.
Truly amazing for only being our 4th year. | wasn't sure where this was going when we started, but we
are looking to continue and keep growing and keep Kelly's legacy going, has always been the dream.
Couldn't have done this without you.

We will continue to support as many worthy organizations as we can with a goal of helping as many
people as possible. For those of you not in attendance at the dinner | do want to share a new donation
we have made. This one has Kelly written all over it. The neo-natal ICU at McMaster Hospital is
known as NICU. Some families find themselves in a very difficult situation having a child in the NICU.
For the year 2025 the Kelly Dunham Memorial Foundation will be covering parking for those families
that need the help. The hope being we can alleviate a small bit of stress as these families find
themselves in a very difficult situation. This describes exactly what Kelly did all the time, help others
out.

To keep in touch, and see the good things happening, please follow our social media. The next event
will be our 3rd annual Believe Hoops basketball tournament happening in March 2025. Of course we
will have announcements in the fall for our next Fundraising Experience planned for October of 2025.
So until we see each other again, one more big Thank You for helping make all this possible.

Big Kel hugs to all of you.

Lu Lu Lah.

Doug Dunham
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